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Over the last three months the COA of Vienna has continued to work and pray for the year of double 

and that effort can be seen as it continues to grow. We have been seeing more people getting baptized and 

being filled with the  Holy Ghost each service. We were blessed to have an anointed group of young people 

join us for a week in June with the Missouri Youth On Missions group. They spent their time with us doing 

outreach and ministering to the saints of the COA. Each week our team and many members of the church 

go out into the community  in an effort to reach the city by doing outreach and connecting with people on 

the streets.  

 We have new faces at our Farsi services every week and we are so thankful that they are being filled 

with the Holy Ghost and baptized. We are especially thankful for those that continue to be faithful. I find 

great joy in watching our Farsi speaking brothers and sisters worshipping knowing that during song service 

they understand very little of what is being said yet they are able to worship and feel the presence of God. 

 The ministers in the GSN (German Speaking Nations)  have been connecting with many trinitarian 

pastors and have been having services to reach them and they continue to be filled with the Holy Ghost.  

 Our youth group is preparing for camp in the next week and we are very excited as we are expecting 

there to be a mighty move of God. Bro. Robinette has invited a large group of trinitarian youth to join in 

our camp and we are very excited about that opportunity for them to be ministered to.  

 We are thankful for the prayer and support from all of you and ask that you continue to pray for the 

German speaking nations and the revival we are having here. 

Yours in Christ, 

Kelsey McKelvie 


